Hsu, Benjamin

From: Candia Mulhern <cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net>

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 1:29 PM

To: Hsu, Benjamin

Cc: Justin G. Roessler; Chamberlain, Justin; Tafuni, Steven

Subject: RE: Requested Addition For Future Groundwater Sampling Reports
Hi Benjamin:

I will include a case narrative with the results in the future.

Candia E. Mulhern
Laboratory Manager

ﬁ“ 1% E.!lﬂlw Utilities Environmental Lab
Pasco County
P 727-847-8902
F727-847-8112
8864 Government Dr.
New Port Richey, FI 34654
cmulhern@pascocountyfl.net

“Serving our community to create a better future.”

From: Hsu, Benjamin [mailto:Benjamin.Hsu@FloridaDEP.gov]

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 1:25 PM

To: Candia Mulhern

Cc: Justin G. Roessler; Chamberlain, Justin; Tafuni, Steven

Subject: Requested Addition For Future Groundwater Sampling Reports

Good afternoon and Happy Friday Ms. Mulhern and/or Mr. Roessler,

| have a requested addition for future semiannual groundwater reports for Pasco Resource Recovery (WACS # 45799).
Most of our facilities choose to include a short paragraph of the facility's conclusion and recommendations based off the
data, groundwater exceedances, sampling problems, etc. encountered during the sampling event.

The addition of such a paragraph would be helpful to us (the Department) and would also assist the facility with creating
the 2.5 year technical reports down-the-line.

Please review and consider.
Thank you,

Benjamin Hsu
Engineering Specialist 1 - Air / Solid Waste Compliance Assurance Program
Florida Department of Environmental Protection - Southwest District
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13051 North Telecom Parkway, Suite 101, Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
benjamin.hsu@floridadep.gov

Office: 813-470-5720

Fax: 813-470-5995

"Bringing Opportunities Home"

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed
and may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by
persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the
sender and destroy any copies of this information. Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not
want your email address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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